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[-29 Work Planned in St. Joe
ST. JOSEPH, Mo. - The ramp from southbound I-29 to Route 6 (Frederick Avenue) will be closed
on Wednesday, October 7, for bridge maintenance.

Contractors working with the Missouri Department of Transportation will close the ramp between 8
a.m. and 4 p.m. During this time, they will also narrow traffic on the bridge on Frederick Avenue
over [-29 to one lane in each direction. The work is scheduled to be completed in one day.

In addition, the ramp from southbound 1-229 to eastbound U.S. Route 36 will be closed Thursday,
October 8, for bridge maintenance. Contractors working with the Missouri Department of
Transportation will close the ramp between 8 a.m. and 4 p.m. The work is scheduled to be
completed in one day.

All work and schedules are weather permitting. All work and schedules are weather permitting.
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